
 

 

 
 
March 22, 2020 COVID-19 Status Report  
 Oak Park Village Board of Trustees 
 
 
To:  Village President and Village Board of Trustees 
 
Fr:  Cara Pavlicek, Village Manager 
 
As means to share a brief summary of information regarding Village of Oak Park operational 
activities in response to COVD-19.  In most cases, formal public guidance or employee guidance 
has been publicly disseminated via the Village website or Village social media channels.    

Today, if it is possible, more than any other day, information is changing rapidly. 
 
New Public Health Guidance 
No new public health guidance has been issued today and Oak Park Director of Public Health 
Mike Charley notes that as of 3 pm today there are no new positive tests of Oak Park residents 
reported. 

 


